Wildflowers at the Royal Crescent
Sunday 10th October 10:30-12.30

Bath and North East Somerset Council is working in partnership with the Royal
Crescent Lawn Company, The Royal Crescent Hotel and Bathscape to create a
colourful and wildlife-friendly new meadow at the Ha-ha in Royal Victoria Park.

All we need is an army of volunteers to help sow thousands of seeds...

Where? Join us on the Royal Crescent lawn or at the base of the Ha-ha in
Royal Victoria Park.

What Shall | Brlng’7 Kids: please bring an adult with you. No experience

necessary. All tools and seeds will be provided. Please wear stout footwear and gardening
gloves if you have them.



